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Mr. President,

The Delegation of Cabo Verde thanks the delegation of Nigeria for the presentation of its National Report

Cabo Verde commends Nigeria’s efforts for social and economic reforms aimed at improving the social and economic standard of its people and specially welcomes the Economic Recovery and Growth Plan, covering 2017–2020 period.
We recognize that the advancement of all human rights for all faces extraordinary challenges due to security concerns in the country and would like to recommend to the Nigerian authorities to continue their efforts to:

1. counter act violence and improve the security and protection of people in remoted areas;
2. Ensure greater effectiveness in protecting children against trafficking, sexual exploitation and military recruitment;
3. Step up action to prevent violence and discrimination against women 

4. Abolish death penalty

We augur all the success to Nigeria in pursuing its efforts to promote and protect the human rights of its people.
Thank you, Mr. President

